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There will be a Building Committee Meeting followed by Water and Finance Committee
Meetings on Wednesday, June 5, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. at the Hodgkins Village Hall, 8990
Lyons Street, Hodgkins, IL



Building Committee

Discussion Regarding a Temporary Business License for Duckees

Discussion Regarding Privately Owned Containers parked under power lines behind PW
Discussion Regarding Street Striping

Discussion Regarding Grandfather status for Zoning at 6609 Chester Avenue

Water Committee
Discussion regarding water rate increase

Finance Committee

Discuss Covid Relief Money for Western 5616 (BP)
Discuss Revenues and Taxes involved with Duckees
Discuss Health Insurance Renewal



